
 

 

Readings 
7th February                        14th February 
2 Kgs 2: 1-12                        2 Kgs 2: 1-12 
Ps 147: 1-11, 20c                  Ps 50: 1-6 
1 Cor 9: 16-23                       2 Cor 4: 3-6 
Mk 1: 29-39                           Mk 9: 2-9 
 

WELCOME TO OUR “MINISTER IN SUPPLY” REV SUE ELLIS                                                                                                            
For an initial period of 4 months, Rev Sue Ellis (Ex-Moderator) has come to Rosefield as Minister in 
Supply - 0.5FTE. We welcome Sue into the Rosefield Community.  

Annual Report all reports need to be sent to Heather at  heather.j.williams43@gmail.com NOW or at 

least at the latest 14th February, 2021. Thank you for those who have already sent reports. 

PASTORAL CARE  

ROSEFIELD PRAYER MEETING - 8:00 am Wednesday mornings (online) 
A half-hour time of prayer for our church and particularly for the JNC and the whole process of calling a 
new minister.  Come online at 8:00 am on Wednesday mornings if you would like to be part of praying for 
our church, or if you would like prayer (for yourself or someone else) or would like to pray for something 
on your heart.  Everyone is welcome.    Go to:  
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/9607672787?pwd=ZVJZeWVPRUlvR2xuZENQVjJlcWk0dz09  

Scott Hutchinson and Rob Rodenburg 

 

Rosefield Rosters 
We have a couple of opportunities for people to serve on our Counting Roster (counting the offering after 
the service, this requires a probity check (specific police check) that only costs time to fill out the 
application. 
 
And also we thank Tony Eldridge for “filling” the places we had in the Flower roster.   
If you are interested in serving on any of our Rosters, I am sure we could find room for you! 
Please email the office with your offers. 
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LENTEN STUDY:  This year’s Lenten Study is The Call to Discipleship by Dr Chris Walker. 
 

These six studies follow on from the sermon by Rev Dr Tony Nancarrow on the call of the first disciples 
on 24th January, 2021. 
 

It is proposed study groups commence the week of February 15. 
 

The theme for each of these six studies is: 
1. Jesus’ message summarised. 
2. What discipleship involves 
3. Jesus cleaning the temple 
4. God so loved the world 
5. The hour has come 
6. Into Jerusalem. 

 

Chris Walker is a Uniting Church minister who has served in a range of positions and places in the 
Uniting Church.  He holds a PhD in theology from Claremont University in California. 
 

There is a signup sheet on the table by the office for people who may be interested in joining a group on 
a Tuesday afternoon. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

The first Women’s Breakfast will be on Tuesday, February 9th at 7.30am at Helen Filby’s. home. 

The Speaker will be Rev. Sue Ellis. Please RSVP to Helen. All Women most welcome. 

Ecumenical Lent Study 
We (at Rosefield) have the opportunity to join in with the churches in our area and attend an Ecumenical 
Lent Study being coordinated by Unley Uniting Church. A voice in the wilderness is an 8-part study which 
explores the background to the Uluru Statement from the Heart. This includes how churches have related 
to Australia's First Nations peoples in the past and the ways Australians have responded to their 
aspirations. Please see further information on how to join on the notice board by the kitchen servery.  
 
The Rosefield Church Council have plans to also offer this as a study here at Rosefield after Easter, 
watch this space. 
  

 


